
We are eagerly preparing for our Fourth and final Gathering of the 1994 Class of 
Ambassadors which will embody the international aspect of the Program. The Gathering 
will be held in Cuernavaca, Morelos, Mexico. We plan to meet with Indigenous leaders 
and hear presentations about the Indigenous movements in Mexico. We want the 
Ambassadors to learn more about the rich Mexican Indian cultures and histories and 
how their history and struggle effects Indians in the United States. We hope to have 
some of our International Advisors join us in Mexico to make presentations to the group 
and to help in developing future international projects. In addition, we will finish the 
TIMS process and receive progress reports on the Ambassadors Field Projects.

Recruitment materials are currently being revised and readied for the 1994 Class of 
Ambassadors. Applications will be mailed out in mid-September and will be due 
December 15, 1993. Please spread the word about the Program to interested parties and 
have all likely candidates call or write AIO for more information. Because last year our 
response from the Southeast and Northeast regions was low, we are particularly 
interested in boosting our efforts in these two areas.
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